
 
 

 
OhioHealth Evaluation for Tuberculosis 

Lab Requisition and Release Form 
 

Interferon Gamma Release Assay (TB Blood Test) is required for all staff new to OhioHealth. A skin 
test (PPD) is not accepted. This includes all physicians and providers credentialed by any OhioHealth 
care site.  TB testing is not required for physicians/providers who do not work in a hospital or 
patient care setting and work remote only (e.g., teleradiology and other virtual health providers). 
 
If you plan to have your blood test performed at either an OhioHealth WorkHealth or Associate 
Health location, please take this document with you when you go to get your blood test. Inform the 
technician that you are in the credentialing process at an OhioHealth Hospital and that you require a 
TB blood test for credentialing purposes. 
 
 
 
Please sign this document stating: 
 ‘I consent to allow OhioHealth Laboratories/Associate Health/WorkHealth to release the 
results of my TB Blood Test to the applicable entities involved in my credentialing for the purpose of 
submitting my application.’ 
 
 
Printed Name _________________________________________ 
 
 
Signature _____________________________________________ 
 
 
Date__________________________________________________ 

 

 


